
John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

July 15, 2022 

Re: Charter Communications – Upcoming Change 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), is making its customers aware on or around August 16, 
2022, Spectrum will launch GAC Family in high definition on channels 123, 184 or 295 and will 
simultaneously remove the standard definition feed.  With the launch of the high definition 
channel, customers will continue to enjoy GAC Family programming on the same display 
channel. 

For a complete channel lineup, visit www.spectrum.com/channels. 

Sincerely, 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 
Charter Communications 

http://www.spectrum.com/channels


John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

August 1, 2022 

RE:  Charter Communications – Programming Changes 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), locally known as Spectrum, has been informed that on 
or around September 1, 2022, TVG located on Spectrum channels 320 and 842, will rebrand to 
FanDuel TV and TVG 2 located on Spectrum channel 327 will rebrand to FanDuel Racing. 

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels. 

Sincerely yours, 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

http://www.spectrum.com/channels


John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

August 5, 2022 

RE:  Charter Communications – Programming Changes 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), is noticing its customers that on or around August 20, 
2022, GAC Family located on Spectrum channel 123, 184 or 295 will rebrand to Great American 
Family. 

This letter will serve as notice that on or around September 7, 2022, Spectrum Northeast, LLC 
(“Spectrum”), will add EarthX TV in high definition, channel 139 or 693 on SPP Expanded Basic 
in the channel lineup serving your community. 

On or around September 7, 2022, Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), will add a Second HD 
Pay-Per-View Events channel on channel 2102 in the channel lineup serving your community. 

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels. 

Sincerely yours, 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

http://www.spectrum.com/channels


John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

August 15, 2022 

RE:  Charter Communications – Programming Changes 

Dear Municipal Official: 

Spectrum Northeast, LLC (“Spectrum”), has become aware that effective August 1, 2022, Black 
News Channel located on Spectrum channel 176 or 232 has rebranded to theGrio on the 
channel lineup serving your community. 

To view a current Spectrum channel lineup visit www.spectrum.com/channels. 

Sincerely yours, 

John R. Maher 
Director of Government Affairs 

http://www.spectrum.com/channels

